
From: "E. Budd Simpson" <bsimpson@stsl.com>
To: Peter Torkelson <Peter.Torkelson@akredistrict.org>

Subject: Cordova
Date: Sun, 31 Oct 2021 22:15:50 +0000

Importance: Normal

Peter, as of now I’m stuck on a delayed fight due to fog in Juneau. About 2 1/2 hours late so far. Not sure
what my options are if we don’t get in. Can you take a look at a mapping option for me, following our
hypothetical discussion about Cordova? If Cordova must go into D-2 can Petersburg shift into D-1? If that
happens, where could we find some extra pop to put into D-3 and 4? Maybe let 1 and 2 carry the
overpopulation while 3 and 4 remain slightly under? Maybe Kake, Tenakee and Angoon into 3 with
downtown and shift the Mend. Valley boundary a bit more south? I get the point that Cordova is a problem
and this might be one solution, though probably not the only one, but I might be able to come around to it if
Pburg can go to to D-1. 

Sent from my iPhone

ARB00128481
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